
From: Cameron Chimenti  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 9:49 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Closing date 
 

I do not agree with the closing date for snowmobiling it should be mid June. I'm a permitted 

guide and after our guide season we like going out and riding for fun. I have been in 3 feet of 

new powder on top of 6 feet of base on May 30th on togwotee pass.  

Thank you for your time.  




